
THE ORDER OF THINGS
(THE KPA BEER GARDEN)

Our commitment to ensuring you have a FAB
experience & providing you with a second
home. 
Our amazing staff - they'll be smiling even
behind a mask!
Our beautiful SUN FACING beer garden!
Jules' complete overuse of fairy lights, which
have now moved to outside everyone will be
pleased to know. 
Great drink & even better food!
We are still the KPA, we are still fun & we
are still here for all of you!

Due to current government guidance, we will
only be operating our outside area, so lather
up in the SPF or wear your head umbrella!
Under current government restrictions, you
are only allowed to bring 6 people to the
'literal' yard.
Track 'n' trace to stay safe!
We're 'masking for a friend'... please wear
masks on entering the beer garden & using the
toilet facilities.
Whilst musical chairs is a fun game, we won't
be playing it for a while - so please stick to
your tables and bubbles!

What's stayed the same..?

What's changed..?

Can't wait to see you, Jules & The  Team


